
Cider Mill PTA Meeting Minutes (ZOOM) 
June 2, 2020 
 

Attendees:  Catherine O’Keefe, Katie Froehlich, Carolyn Lyon, Meghan Russo, Jacqueline Cox, Lauren 
Catalano, Jennifer Falcone, Sabeth Albert, Michelle Krupa, Amanda Mitchell, Manisha Patel, Amanda 
Patania, Jennifer Carvajal, Phoebe, Kara Berghaus, Jen Bell 
 

1. Call to order, 4:05pm 
 

2. A ​HUGE thank you to the teachers and staff​ for all they have done over the last 3 months!  Special 
thank you to the 5th grade teachers for the graduation sign delivery!  Teamwork and collaboration 
got us all through it! 

 

3. Teacher Appreciation Week​ - thank you to the committee for all the surprises - well thought out 
and all about self care!  Starbucks cards, plants, and ZOOM classes (yoga, nutrition, cooking, etc) 
were delivered to the teachers. 

 

4. Schools supply issue​ - no materials will be shared so all kits will be individual basis only and will be 
delivered to the school.  If school can’t reopen in the Fall, there will have to be a process for those 
who want to pick up 

 

5. Scholastic Virtual Book Fair​ completed 
 

6. Treasurer’s Update​ - budget process started for next year, but much of it is uncertain. Vote on 
budget will take place during the first PTA meeting in the Fall. 

 

7. Spiritwear​ - large existing inventory at the school.  Will add to it next year once Amanda can 
access the storage at the school.  Sale to then begin in the Fall. 

 

8. Nominations​ - still looking for co-President, Secretary, and Membership for Board positions 
 

9. Feb and June minutes will need to be approved in the September PTA Meeting 
 

10. SEPTA​ - final meeting upcoming on Thursday. ESY questions. Upcoming Webinars: SPED-Net 
WIlton - PPEs. BCBAs presentation.  Looking for co-President and one other board position 

 

11. Retrieving children’s school items​ - teachers have packed up all individuals’ items from desk and 
locker in a bag which will be delivered along the bus line into the trunks of cars.  All library or 
classroom books that have been at home should be placed in a plastic bag and placed in the 
trunk for exchange.  ​5th grade parents will drive to the Belden Hill area to pick up yearbooks​. 

 

12. GIfts and Grants plan​ - past 2 years teachers were given an additional $100 for start of year funds 
for building their classrooms, however next year will be $100 for returning teachers, $200 for new 
teachers. 

 
 

Thank you for a great year, despite the unusual ending!   
All the best for a safe and healthy summer! 

 


